
Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government 

Enterprise Drive- Westside Boulevard Corridor Expansion 

TPCG Parish Project No. 25-ROAD-07 

Addendum No. 1 

Date Issued: April 15, 2025 

This Addendum forms part of the Request for Qualifications dated March 25, 2025. 

1. Can you provide a description of the start and endpoints of the proposed waterline? 

Response: The total length of the water line will run from the intersection of Corporate 

Drive and Enterprise Drive, turn right at the roundabout and run along Westside 

Boulevard toward MLK to tie-in with the existing waterlines located near Walk On’s and 

Zen restaurants on MLK, respectively. 

2. What are the start and endpoints of the roadway improvements? 

Response: The roadway expansion will be Enterprise Drive from Corporate Drive to the 

roundabout at Westside Boulevard. 

3. Has an engineer worked on this during an application phase?  

Response: Yes, an engineer did work on this for the application. 

4. Will Surveying be required? 

Response: Yes. 

5. Will there be any electrical work in the deliverables for this project? 

Response: No. 

6. Are lighting improvements associated with this project? 

Response: No. 

7. Is the Enterprise roadway scope to add a new concrete lane? 

Response: Yes. 

8. Are all right-of-ways in place? 

Response: The road right-of-ways are currently in place, however, waterworks servitudes 

are not. 

9. How is LADOTD involved in this project? 

Response: LADOTD is not involved in this project.  

10. Is there an environmental scope involved in this project?   

Response: Yes. 

11. Have NEPA or environmental clearances been obtained?  

Response: The current NEPA may need modification. 

12. Who designed the existing roundabout? 

Response: Providence Engineering and Design, LLC. 


